
From: Clark, Charity <Charity.Clark@vermont.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, March 18, 2020 9:53 AM 
To: John Klar > 
Subject: RE: Vermont Public Records Act request 
 
Hi, John, 
 
Unfortunately, I don’t believe reducing the timeline will greatly reduce the costs. Nonetheless, we can 
get you a revised cost estimate limiting just the dates if that is your preference. 
 
Charity  
 
From: John Klar >  
Sent: Wednesday, March 18, 2020 9:49 AM 
To: Clark, Charity <Charity.Clark@vermont.gov> 
Subject: Re: Vermont Public Records Act request 
 
EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 
I would like to view the litigation documents, as well as anything related to Proposal 5 or Act 57.   
 
I'm hopeful that reducing the timeline will reduce some costs, to the benefit of all.  
 
John 
 
On Tue, Mar 17, 2020 at 5:38 PM Clark, Charity <Charity.Clark@vermont.gov> wrote: 

Hi, John, 

In regards to your PRA request, I have spoken to the AGO staff person who has a large majority of 
potentially responsive documents. Some of these documents relate to Act 57 and some to litigation. If 
you are primarily interested in documents related to Act 57, that would significantly reduce your costs. 
Would you like me to pull together a cost estimate for correspondence with Planned Parenthood 
relating to Act 57 from May 1, 2018 to May 10, 2019? 

  

Charity 

 




